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TAPE 218, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:51 a.m.

WORK SESSION - HB 2296 - Psychotropic medication

Staff submits HB 2296-4 proposed  amendments (EXHIBIT  A) and a fiscal
impact statement on the proposed amendments (EXHIBIT B)

DIANA ROBERTS,  CHILDREN'S  SERVICES  DIVISION  (CSD): Discusses
concerns about the -4 amendments: 1) the legislation, as written, may
cause additional liability to CSD, and 2) on page 2 lines 5-9 we have 
concerns that  the responsibility  will fall  on judges instead of
medical professionals -These concerns are currently being reviewed

100    DIANE WARD, REP. FORD'S OFFICE:  Discusses the -4 amendments
-Discusses situation of foster child being prescribed psychotropic drugs

MOTION: REP.  LUKE MOVES  ADOPTION  OF HB 2296-4 PROPOSED AMENDMENTS
THERE BEING NO OBJECTIONS, THE AMENDMENTS ARE ADOPTED

MOTION: REP. LUKE MOVES HB 2296,  AS AMENDED, TO THE FLOOR WITH A DO
PASS RECOMMENDATION

VOTE: THE MOTION PASSES UNANIMOUSLY.  REP. FORD WILL CARRY THE BILL TO
THE FLOOR

PUBLIC HEARING - SB 580-A - Civil Commitment PUBLIC HEARING - SB 859-A -
Mental Health Treatment



Staff submits written testimony in support  of SB 859-A from the League
of Women Voters (EXHIBIT I)

170  NELLIE FOX-EDWARDS, OREGON  ALLIANCE FOR THE  MENTALLY ILL (OAMI):
Testifies in support of SB 580-A -This bill aids the civil commitment
process

NANCY TERRY, OAMI: Submits and  reads written testimony in favor of SB
580-A (EXHIBIT C)

280   DR.   RICHARD   LIPPINCOTT,  MENTAL   HEALTH   AND  DEVELOPMENTAL
DISABILITIES  SERVICES  DIVISION  (MHDDSD):  Submits  and  reads written
testimony in support of SB 580-A and SB 859-A (EXHIBIT E) -Submits a 
recommendations  report and  discusses  work group's efforts to improve
the mental health system (EXHIBITS D & J)

TAPE 219, SIDE A

BARRY KAST,  MHDDSD:  Submits  and  reads  written  testimony in support
of SB 859 (EXHIBIT F)

095  SCOTT  ASMANN,  MHDDSD:  Submits and  reads  written  testimony in
support of SB 580-A (EXHIBIT G) -Refers to page 14 exhibit D -Explains
need for bill -Refers to guide to SB 580-A (EXHIBIT H) 190    -Explains
bill, section by section

223  KAST:  Explains current  law and  current decision  making process
regarding civil commitment

230    ASMANN: Continues explaining bill 320    -Discusses to do process

TAPE 218, SIDE B

KAST: Discusses current civil commitment process 040  ASMANN:  Submits 
and  explains proposed  amendments  to  SB 580-A (EXHIBIT K) -Continues
explaining bill; points out portions that were amended 100  -In 
response to  Rep. Dell,  explains description  of certificate (page 5 of
bill)

CHAIR FORD: Re-schedules hearings on SB 580-A and SB 859-A for June 18

191  BURT  KAPLAN, COOS  COUNTY &  ASSOCIATION OREGON  COMMUNITY MENTAL
HEALTH PROGRAMS: Testifies in support of SB 580-A -The bill  does not 
place additional  burden on  the state  and allows flexibility for the
community without mandating additional costs -It also allows  for a 
review procedure  which would allow  for quality of assurance

240    ROCHELLE CASHDAN, PH.D.:  Testifies in support of SB 859-A -The
bill is beneficial to  those who need treatment and  to the treatment
system, it will build trust -Refers to page 4 of the bill -Points  out 
that  medical   records  are  confusing   and  the "Declaration for 
Mental Health  Treatment" form  should not  be "lost" in a person's file

380    CHAIR FORD: Adjourns the meeting at 12:12 p.m.
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